
City of Cupertino
Green Building Ordinance Process

The City of Cupertino is currently in the process of 
developing a Green Building Ordinance that:

 Aims to promote green practices (e.g., water, 
energy and resource conservation)

 Through the design, construction and maintenance 
of new buildings and existing buildings undergoing 
major renovations

 Including homes and commercial & industrial 
facilities



 May 2010 – City began seeking interested parties 
to participate in Green Building Focus Groups to 
help the City through the process of developing a 
Draft Green Building Ordinance.

 June 7th – City held its first kick-off Focus Group 
meeting at the Kirsch Center.  Over 65 participants 
attended.

 July 13th – Planning Commission held a green 
building educational workshop.

 July 29th – Second & Final Focus Group meetings 
were held in Community Hall.  Key components of a 
Draft Green Building Ordinance were discussed.
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 City staff and Global Green, our green building 
consultant, are currently reviewing comments & 
suggestions from the July 29th focus group meetings 
to help develop a Draft Green Building Ordinance to 
present to the Planning Commission and City 
Council.

 Tentative public hearing dates include:

 September 14 or 28 for Planning Commission

 October 19 or November 2 for City Council



Contacts & Updates

Aki Honda Snelling, AICP
(408) 777-3313
akis@cupertino.org

Website: www.cupertino.org/greenbuilding  
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